
The Central Chapter
of the

NM Network For Women
in Science and Engineering

Invites you to a

Wine Tasting

Tuesday, August 22, 2006 5:30 – 8:00pm
St Clair Winery and Bistro (505) 243-9916
901 Rio Grande Blvd. 1-888-870-9916
Cost:  $10
RSVP to:  Beulah Woodfin

bwoodfin@unm.edu
(505)-831-0682

Come join us for a wonderful evening of
RE-acquainting,
RE-newing,
RE-creating, and
RE-juvenating the Central Chapter!

We will taste six wines, have wonderful munchies,
network extensively and have great fun!  Wine tasting
will begin at 6:15pm.


